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17 May 2022 

 

  

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers 

 

Our school uniform providers, Skip to School, are able to offer some specially designed Y6 

leavers’ hoodies.  

 

The hoodie will have the embroidered school logo on the front with the word ‘Leavers’, the 

year 22 and every Y6 child’s name on the back. The hoodies are available in black only in 

sizes 9-11 years, 12-13 years or small/medium/large adult. They can be purchased via 

ParentPay at a cost of: 

 

£15.50 each;  9/11 & 12/13 Years  

£19.50 each;  small/medium/large adult 

 

Our ‘Friends of Sutton CP’ are kindly making a contribution of £6.50 per child. 

  

If you would like to purchase one for your child, place your order and make payment on 

ParentPay by Wednesday 25th May at the latest; please ensure you specify the size in 

the comments box and pay the correct amount.   Unfortunately, you will be unable to 

purchase the hoodie after that date. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Dunkley 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

*I would like to purchase a Y6 leavers’ hoodie for my child 

I will make payment via ParentPay by Wednesday 25th May at the latest to confirm my 

order.  

  

*I do not wish to purchase a Y6 leavers’ hoodie 

 

(*Please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

Signed______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent of __________________________________________ (print name) 
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